

The Sanskrit College and University

1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata 700073 | E-mail: regoffice.scu@gmail.com [Established by the Act No. XXXIII of 2015; Vide W.B Govt. Notification No 187-L, Dated-19.02.2016] https://www.sanskritcollegeanduniversity.ac.in

Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2024/0515

Dated: 30.05.2024

Notification

Kind Attention: All Teachers, Students, Officers and Non-teaching staff

Sub: Special Holiday on 31.05.2024 for the Parliament General Election 2024

It is notified for general information of all concerned that, as per memo vide no. KOL(N)EL 1481 2024 dated 19.05.2024 issued by the District Election Officer, Kolkata North in connection with holding General Election to the House of People, 2024 the premises of The Sanskrit College and University(Bharati Bhavan), 1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata-700073 have been requisitioned for using the premises, as stated, as polling station/sector office for the Parliament General Election 2024 scheduled to be held on 01.06.2024(Saturday) at the premises of The Sanskrit College and University, Kolkata-700073.

Under the circumstances, all the Administrative and Academic Departments of Kolkata Campus of this institution will remain closed on Friday, the 31st day of May, 2024.

Registrar

Registrar